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DATE: 

TO: 
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Auxiliary for Sponsored Programs Administration (SPA) Employees 

FROM: Lori Blodorn, Associate Vice President 
Chief Human Resources Officer  

SUBJECT:  Holiday Calendar 2024/25 

Attached please find a copy of the Holiday Calendar for 2024/25 for the University which 
the SPA employees also adhere to.  This calendar has also been posted to the Auxiliary for 
SPA website. 

Please do not hesitate to contact me if any questions. 
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Attachment  




